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CHPS Postcard
Updates Including Plan for 4-Day Hybrid Model 2/26/21

Community Input Sought on Topic for Next
Town Hall
On March 15, 2021 we will hold our next Town Hall Meeting. Previously
this school year, CHPS has held Town Halls on the Hybrid Learning
Model; Elementary School Sending Areas/Middle School Con�guration;
and Budget & Funding. We plan to devote the next Town Hall to a
singular topic with several points of discussion included. Please let us know in our latest
ThoughtExchange what topic you'd like to discuss, and what details you'd like included in the
discussion. This ThoughtExchange will open until Tuesday, March 2, 2021 at 8 pm.

Minute with Dr Meloche 2 26 21Minute with Dr Meloche 2 26 21

Minute with Dr. Meloche Includes Updates on Plan for 4-Day
Hybrid Model
In today's extended "Minute with Dr. Meloche," above, the superintendent covers a multitude of topics,
including our just-released state aid numbers, our upcoming Town Hall, and the transition to the 4-day
Hybrid Learning Model! Be sure to watch all 2-and-a-half minutes! 

Please note that the parent survey -- accessible in the Genesis portal -- about the Hybrid Model closes
tomorrow, Saturday, February 27, 2021. Students whose parents do not complete the survey will be
assigned to the group for which they are currently registered.

2021-2022 Kindergarten Registration Now Open
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COVID-19 Prevention Guidelines

Maintaining the health and safety of our school community is of utmost
importance, particularly during this unprecedented pandemic situation.
Providing a safe environment is a partnership between
parents/guardians and the school district. The CHPS has put into place many measures to keep our
students and staff safe while they are in school. We ask that our parents and guardians help to
prevent the spread of COVID, as well as other illnesses by:

Following the COVID-19 checklist guidelines
Reporting to the nurse if your child or any household member tests positive for COVID, or if they
have an actual or suspected COVID exposure
Keeping your child home when they are sick,
Promptly picking your child up if they become sick at school,
Alerting the school nurse about any planned travel to discuss the required post-quarantine
guideline, prior to sending your child back to school

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your school nurse for guidance.

Registration for kindergarten and 1st grade for the 2021-2022 school year is underway! Full details
are available online.

2021-2022 Barclay Early Childhood Center Applications Close
March 1, 2021
The application period for the Barclay Early Childhood Center will be February 1-March 1, 2021 at 4
pm. All applications received after the March 1, 2021 4 pm deadline will be placed on a waiting list.
Information and links to the application will be available on the District website and on the Barclay
Early Childhood Center website on February 1, 2021.

Rosa Middle School Open Enrollment Application Closes at 11
pm February 26, 2021
Rosa Middle School will accept applications for open enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year
beginning February 16, 2021. All applications must be submitted online. The application deadline is
11 pm on February 26, 2021. The online application will not be available after 11 pm on February 26,
2021.

A full explanation of the application process, including links, is available online.

Questions? Please contact Bonnie Mingin, supervisor of pupil services, at (856) 429-5600, extension
4416 or bmingin@chclc.org

SACC Registration Opens May 3, 2021
School Age Child Care (SACC) registration for the 2021-2022 school year begins May 3, 2021. Full
information is available on the School Age Child Care & STEP page of the District website.

Meal Distribution Continues Each
Monday
Our distribution of FREE meals to ALL CHERRY HILL STUDENTS
(public, private and home-schooled) continues each Monday. Come
pick up 7 breakfasts and 7 lunches per student from noon-2 pm and
4-6 pm at High School East or High School West (typical PER CHILD
food pictured at left) -- no income threshold required!
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